
 

Working with Children Checks (WWCC) 

Dear Member or Parent of Junior Member, 

Mordialloc Sailing Club is committed to making MSC a place where children 
and young people can enjoy sailing in an environment in which their safety 
and wellbeing are paramount. 

As part of this commitment, we are asking every member and parent of a 
Junior Member for a copy of the following:  

1. A copy of your Working with Children Check (WWCC), showing the 
expiry date. 

2. A signed copy of the Child Safe Policy (click here to download from 
MSC website), OR an email stating that you have read and will comply 
with the statement in the policy.  

Return both documents either by post, or send the above email to  
msc@mordiallocsc.com.au   

If you do not have a WWCC, you can apply online, at this address: 
https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/ 

Thank you for making Mordialloc Sailing Club a safe place for all.  

 

https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/mordiallocsc/files/qvzhblhyodve0c4u.pdf
https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/mordiallocsc/files/qvzhblhyodve0c4u.pdf
mailto:msc@mordiallocsc.com.au
https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/

